June 22, 1982

Amoco Production Company
501 Airport Drive
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are your Applications for Permit to Drill (APDS) for the following
wells:

1. Ho. 26 Jicarilla Contract 155, WwkSwk sec. 29, T. 26 N., R. 5 W., Rio
Arriba County, New Mexico, Jicarilla Contract 155.

2. No. 23 Jicarilla Contract 148, NEXNWY sec. 13, T. 25 N., R. 5 %., Rio
Arriba County, New Mexico, Jicarilla Contract 148.

3. No. 27 Jicarilla Contract 148, NE4KEX sec. 13, T. 25 N., R. 5 W., Rio
Arriba County, Rew Mexico, Jicarilla Contract 148.

The subject APDs are hereby rescinded and returned due to drilling operations
not being commenced within a six month extension period following the original
approval date.

You are required to request surface rehabilitation instructions from this
office if construction activities occurred on the referenced drill sites.

Sincerely yours,

Fg%aames F. Sims
District Oil and Gas Supervisor

Enclosures

cc:  xmoccs




